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Dear Secretariat
COAG Standing Committee on Environment and Water

Submission:  Public Consultations on National Measures to Manage the Impacts of Packaging Waste

Thank you for the opportunity to have say on the Packaging Impacts Consultation Regulation Impact Statement (RIS).

I regularly collect rubbish from beaches when I am on holidays with my husband. Attached please find three photographs taken for this submission. I took them last week, following 3 short evening walks along the beach at  Dongera, WA. (School holidays were over, and most of the time the beaches were pretty deserted most of the time we were there, so I imagine there's more rubbish on the beach at the height of the tourist season). A week earlier I'd been in Kalbarri, where I'd been picking up 3 - 30 bait bags and other rubbish a day over 3 days.

I understand, after asking a number of people who regularly go beach fishing,  that the main way to reduce plastic rubbish in a marine environment would be to:

- ensure bait and other bags are made to harmlessly degrade (as even with the best intent birds or wind can take plastic bags out to sea),
- educate people about taking their rubbish home, and to
- give people incentives to return plastic bottles and other plastics

I hope this submission is useful in some way.

Yours sincerely,


PS I photo attached, two forthcoming
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